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Principal’s Newsletter for CJL Parents/Guardians 
November 23rd - November 27th, 2020 

 
●​ Almost time for Thanksgiving Break.   
●​ We have school Monday and Tuesday, but we're off Wed., 

Thurs., and Fri. in observance of the holiday. 
●​ School will resume on Monday, November 30th.  
●​ Days are getting colder, so students should bundle up when attending in-person 

school days. If you need assistance with providing a winter coat, please contact 
our school counselor at 324-8481 or send an email to jscremin@sanford.org.   
 

 
We’ll have Parent Teacher Conferences Mon. Nov. 23rd from 3:30-6:00pm.   

 
 

BOXES OF JOY 
As I’m sure your child’s teacher has communicated, our students 

are working in teams to fill one Box of Joy for the Sanford 
Backpack Program. As a school, we set a goal to create ten 

Boxes of Joy to be redistributed soon to CJL families.  Please 
have items to school by Tuesday.  Teachers can answer any 

questions you may have.  A huge shout out to all of those you 
have already participated.  Thank you!  

 
 
 

This month's social emotional learning theme at school is GRATITUDE. 
   Thank you, PTA,  

for treating the staff during last 
Thursday’s  

Parent Teacher Conferences!   
 

With gratitude, 
The CJL Staff  

 
 
 
 

mailto:jscremin@sanford.org
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Governor's County Color Designation: 
What Color is York County this week?  

We moved to a yellow status this past Friday.  Elementary students 
will continue to follow the same plan that we’ve been following all 
along. Continue to follow all safety guidelines, remember to complete 
our students’ daily screening tool, and please keep children home 
when they are not feeling well.  We’re proud of how well our students 
are doing with handwashing, keeping distance, hand sanitizing, and 
tolerating their masks. 
 

 
 
 

THANK YOU SO MUCH, PTA AND DONORS! 
The PTA with the help of many parents/guardians helped last Friday to 
be a great day by donating raffle items for staff in a Random Act of 
Kindness!  On the next page are just a few photos of our lucky 
winners!  How many staff members can you recognize?  
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Thank you to our PTA and our Parents and Guardians who made these donations 
possible for the PTA’s Random Act of Kindness Raffle this Friday!   

I think it’s safe to say that our staff loved the Raffle Items that you gave to us! 
 

School Pictures 
Be on the lookout soon for your child’s school photos.  We haven’t heard yet when 
they’re coming, but they’re usually out some time around Thanksgiving. 
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Every Friday for the Remainder of the 2020-2021 School Year:  
●​ Our Staff Members are invited to wear jeans and CJL Wear, Spartan Wear or 

Red, White, & Black.  
●​ They pay $2 to participate.   
●​ Proceeds benefit the CJL students and staff (wherever needs arise).  
●​ Students (both in person and remote) are also invited to wear CJL Wear, Spartan 

Wear, or Spartan colors every Friday, at no cost, that is.   
●​ NEW: The PTA will soon be distributing an order form for you to be able to 

purchase CJL Wear (t-shirts, long sleeve t-shirts, and hoodies).  They make very 
little profit as it’s more about a sense of pride and belonging to Carl J. Lamb 
School.  So please be on the lookout for the order form.   

●​ You can see a couple of these items pictured above.  
 
 

Wishing you all a safe and happy Thanksgiving!   
 
With gratitude, 
Sherri L. Baron 
Principal 
 
Carl J. Lamb Elementary School 
233 Shaw's Ridge Road |Springvale, ME 04083 
( 207.324.8481 | Fax 207.490.5144 
email: sbaron@sanford.org | web: www.sanford.org 
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